
		 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	  
	
Dear	Star	Sailors	friends,	
	
	
Last	year,	we	invited	you	to	the	1st	WOODEN	STAR	CUP,	but	the	pandemic	did	not	allow	us	to	
realize	this	regatta.		
Our	motivation	is	intact,	our	project	even	more	successful,	and,	as	the	sanitary	conditions	
are	more	clement,	we	are	happy	to	announce	that	this	magnificent	event	will	take	place	
from	the	4th	to	the	6th	of	June!	
All	wooden	Stars	are	welcome	for	3	days	of	regattas	on	the	water	used	for	the	1924	Paris	
Olympic	Games.	
This	premiere	will	take	place	on	Saturday	and	Sunday	with	the	VOILES	AU	FIL	DE	L’EAU,	one	of	
the	major	gatherings	in	France	of	classic	boats,	with	nearly	50	boats.	On	Monday,	only	the	
Stars	will	race	the	final	rounds,	before	our	prize-giving	ceremony.	
The	atmosphere	we	want	to	give	to	this	WOODEN	STAR	CUP	is	that	of	a	gentlemen's	event	
sharing	the	pleasures	of	sailing,	an	art	of	living	where	beautiful	races	are	followed	by	
moments	of	pleasure	ashore,	cocktails,	racers'	dinner	and	garden	party	within	the	YACHT	
CLUB	de	L’ILE	DE	FRANCE,	a	historic	French	club.	
We	will	send	you	the	detailed	program	in	the	next	few	days,	with	a	full	list	of	
accommodation	options	and	race	instructions.	
We	are	of	course	at	your	disposal	to	help	you	organize	your	stay,	and	look	forward	to	seeing	
you!	
Come	in	large	numbers,	to	contribute,	with	us	and	the	other	clubs	(especially	Zurich)	to	the	
development	of	Wooden	Stars	regattas	in	Europe!	Already	5	boats	are	pre-registered...	
	
You	can	see	our	facilities	and	playing	field	at	the	following	address:	
https://www.ycif.fr/page/1634429-l-ycif-aujourd-hui	
	
Thank	you	for	your	answer	regarding	your	participation	by	a	quick	mail	to	the	following	
address	:	sportif@ycif.fr	
	
See	you	soon,	
	
	

	
Nicolas	
	
Nicolas	PICQUEREY	
Star	Captain	Flotte	Ile-de-France	
star.flotte.ycif@gmail.com	
T	:		+33	(0)	771	433	897	


